Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

015qr Micholitz to Sander




Mosau, 30th June 1885

Dear Mr. Sander,

You may be pleased to hear that the Areca, which you asked me to show to Mr. Wendland, is considered by him to be a new species. 

Mr. Wendland wants to describe this plant as soon as possible so that I can pick it up from Hannover on my return to London.

Of the other things which do not have any horticultural value, several are new.

I understand that the next steamer will not depart until the 20th or 21st, therefore I trust you have no objections if stay a few more days in Germany. In any case, I shall be with you by the 10th/11th of May at the latest. Should my presence be required earlier, please write or cable.

With kind regards,

Yours truly,


W. Micholitz
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